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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for joining us on Monday evening for our annual Yanco Public School Presentation Night. Well done to our School 
Captains Georgie Dunn and Rhiannon Jagers for hosting our evening. I would like to again acknowledge all of our award recipients. 
Thank you all very much for your efforts.  
I would like to make a special mention to the ladies at the Yanco All Servicemen’s Club for arranging the seating in the auditorium 
for us it was much appreciated! 
If your child received a medal for Cross Country could it please be handed in to the Front Office so that student names and ages 
can be engraved on them. 
 
Carols by Candlelight Saturday, December 15th 2018 
Please note that all K-6 students attending Saturday evening’s Carols By Candlelight in Mountford Park will be required to meet 
Mrs Murphy at the park gates at 6.30pm. All students are to wear dressy casual clothing, with any Christmas costume attire they 
would like to wear and each student will be given a school Santa hat to wear also. 
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Student Reward Afternoon 
Tomorrow afternoon we will hold our Term 4 Reward afternoon at McCaughey Park. Students who received an invitation today 
will attend and enjoy an afternoon of fun after swimming lessons. Lunch will be provided also.  
 
Year Six Farewell Dinner  
The Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held next Tuesday, December 18th, 2018. Please arrive at 6pm to enjoy your meal at 6.30pm. 
The banquet meal is $26 per adult and $17 for the Year 5 students. The cost of all Year 6 student meals will be covered by the 
school P and C. Please RSVP and send your money in to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Narrandera Lake Talbot Last Day of Term 
Please ensure your child’s permission note is handed in early next week at the latest. A few things to note for the day: 
• All students will wear wrist bands and they will be required to swim in the pools designated by teachers 
• No students are to purchase items from the canteen during the day 
• All students must wear a rashie top 
• Any unacceptable behaviour will result in loss of pool time and no use of the slide 
• All students can only use the long blue slide-NO Rampage slide 
• ALL personal items should be labelled 

 
No Hat No Play  
All students are required to wear their school hat in the playground this term. Students may wear Riverina caps in the playground 
before school only, no other cap is to be worn at school as they do not offer enough protection. Students who do not have their 
school hat will not be able to participate in sport events and play on the oval or basketball court area at recess and lunch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on………. 
 
 
Fri, Dec 14  Last day of swimming      

Student Rewards Day 
 
Sat, Dec  15 Carols in the Park 
 
Mon, Dec 17 Yanco Shop lunch orders 
Tues, Dec 18 Year 6 Farewell 
Wed, Dec 19 Last Day of school for students 
  Lake Talbot Swimming day 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

2019 
Tues, Jan 29 Staff return  for 2019 
Wed Jan 30 Students return for 2019 

 

 

 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 



 
 
 

 

 Towards a Better World 
 

Yanco Public School 
Main Avenue 

Yanco NSW 2703 
 

 

  

 

Cogratulations to Alaree Tabain, Jesiah 
Dumas and Leelan Sainsbury-Eyles on 

receiving their Proud & Deadly Awards. 
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